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I am emailing as I object to policy W4 Brooklands Farm development.   
The extra homes and slip road from the Thanet way will cause traffic issues to Whitstable as well as under the bridge 
to swalecliffe which Is already becoming extremely busy.  
 
There will be an increase in flooding especially under the Thanet way bridge on Chestfield road which is already 
susceptible to flooding. 
 
Whitstable School is already over subscribed.  
 
The habitat and wildlife would be further affected, which was partially destroyed when the Thanet way bypass was 
built.  
 
I hope this development does not go ahead as I feel all this new housing  is ruining Whitstable and the surrounding 
areas. 
 
Regards 
 
Andrew Breck 
 
 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




